WPEA Food Drive

As in the past, WPEA is collecting food for our local food
banks this September. You may see white paper collection bags,
which were placed on chairs during Opening Day, at various
locations in department offices. Once filled with donations,
these bags should be returned to any WPEA shop steward before
September 30. They can also be returned during the annual
WPEA barbecue on September 19 in front of Scarpelli Hall.
Thank you all for your donations!

October WPEA Events

The Classified staff conversation with President Knight will
take place October 10 at 2 p.m. in PUB 161.

WPEA members will meet to discuss 2013-15 contract information
October 18, 8 — 9 a.m. 1in PUB 258 A-C.

The Fall 2013 WPEA Quarterly Unit Meeting will take place
October 31, 12 p.m. — 1 p.m., in GHL 213.


https://old-news.clark.edu/2013/09/wpea-food-drive/
https://old-news.clark.edu/2013/09/wpea-union-quarterly-unit-meeting/

